From: Renee Eder

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Friday, June 16, 2017 12:56:29 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Our family is understandably anxious about the mining , long term effect upon our Idaho environment. The rivers,
mountains and forests of this part of the world are what brought us to live and work here since 1983. We see the
waste and degradation in the name of corporate profit all over the west. Now with the threat of warmer seasons, and
with the certainty of increased population, we need to be stewards of our natural resources.

We are counting on you to take the responsibility to make sure our future is protected.

Thank you, Dr. Sid and Mrs. Renee Eder

Mrs. Renee Eder






